
 

 
Worship & Bible Study 

  

Sunday Morning   

Bible Classes - 9:30 AM 

Worship - 10:30 AM  

 

Wednesday Evening 
Bible Study— 7:00 PM 

 

 -Ministry Team- 
Paul Phelps, Minister 

Jason Terry, Youth Minister 

-Preschool- 
Dana Phelps, Director     

865-966-5040 

 

 

-Shepherds- 
Lance Cooper         Roger Dugan 

Dorian Lain    Guy Smoak 

Bob Threlkeld 

 -Office Staff- 
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams 

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM 

Mon.-Fri. 
 

136 Smith Road 

Knoxville, TN 37934 

865 966-5025 

Fax 865 966-0572 

wwwfarragutchurch.org 

Farrcofc@tds.net 

 

To Our Guests This Morning! 
We are glad you’re here and feel blessed to have the opportunity to 

worship with you. We would like to ask you to complete the card inside 

your bulletin and drop it in the offering.  If you have children, please 

know they are always welcome in our worship service.     For your 

convenience, a nursery is provided for newborn to 2 years old.  We will 

not have Children’s Worship during June and July.  We will start Chil-

dren’s Worship again when school begins. “Quiet Bags” are available 

for your use at the Welcome Desk in the Atrium.  

Today’s Worship 
September 15, 2013 

 
 

upcoming events 
 

Sunday, September 22nd-
Shower for Ashley Cooper 

Tuesday, September 24th    
The Young at Heart Monthly 

meeting @ 10a.m. 

September 29th                                

Sunday Night Together                    

McFee Pavilion 

October 11-20                                    

Ghana Mission Trip 

 

 

 

www.farragutchurch.org 
 

Farragut Church of Christ  
Group on  
Facebook 

 
farragutchurch  
at twitter.com 

 

 

family matters 

 

September 15, 2013 

Weekly Newsletter of the 

Farragut Church of Christ 

 

♫ Above All Else 

♫ Shout Hallelujah 

Prayer 

 Welcome & Family Time 

♫ Awesome God 

Communion Thought: Bread 

Communion Thought: Cup 

♫ Lord Reign In Me 

Children Dismissed to Children’s Worship 

Teaching 

♫ Jesus What A Friend For Sinners 

Offering & Family Matters 

♫ This World Is Not My Home 

 

 

 

 

                 September 8  Jesus Is Generous               

 September 15  Jesus  Is  a Friend to Sinners   

  September 22  Jesus Is Radical                   

 September 29  Jesus Is Playful                     

 October 6  Jesus Is Angry                         

 October 13  Jesus Is  Grace                         

 October 20  Jesus Is Humble                    

 October 27  Jesus Is  With  Us and For Us 

 November  3  Jesus Is  Fiercely Intentional                                            

 November 10  Jesus Is Honest                              

 November 17  Jesus Is The Point                 

 November 24  Ghana  Presentation                                                

 December 1  Jesus Is Hope                                  

 December 8  Jesus Is Peace                       

 December 15  Jesus Is Joy                                        

 December 22  Jesus Is Love                              

 December 29  Jesus Is God 

 

 Jesus Is_____ 

farragut 
church 

mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net
http://www.farragutchurch.org/


family news 

 

September Fire Sides                       
Timmerman’s Home 

 
September 28th & 29th       

Braves Game 
 

Sunday September22nd      
School Box Ministry for Nicara-

gua (money or boxes) 
 

November 1st-3rd                  
Fall Retreat       

 
 
 
 
 
 

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to  
 get all the latest information. 

 

 

Pick-Up Schedule for               

Jeff Hacker 

Sept.15 Jack Brundige 
Marilyn Harper 

Sept. 22 Ray Duncan 
Ray Duncan 

Sept 29 Larry Nance 
Larry Nance 

Oct. 6 Johnny Parham 
Larry Nance 

Giving 2013 

  Last Week’s Contribution 

2,342 

Given–to-Date 

258,794 

 

Please Pray For... 

Boothe’s Great Aunt- cancer 

Casey Costigan—Friend of the 

Farragut-- Ovarian Cancer would 

love to receive cards,  her address 

is:  254 Sampson  Kyle,  TX. 78640 

Lois Dial-Recovering from a brain 

hemorrhage. 

Evans family—In the loss of Fred 

Evans, this is a friend of Carol 

Jackson.  

Nathan Hommel— Better study 

habits and academic excellence. 

Also for shoulder surgery in Oct. 

Joyner Family—Death of Billy 

Terry Nicewander—comfort hos-

pice care.   

*Ellen King—Kaye Gentry’s 94 yr. 

old mother. Broken leg. 

Debbie Mashburn’s father- heart 

problems  

Carole O’Neal-Wife of Sam O’Neal-

ovarian cancer. 

*Smitty Smith –Father hospitalized 

*Smith Family– Death of Smitty’s 

cousin 

Joyce Swain- Rita Duncan’s sister- 

return of cancer. 

Rick West—Thyroid cancer 

 

  

Sunday morning 
Children’s Classes 

Begin at 9:30- Adults are available in 
the hall to show the children to their 

classes 
 

Children’s Worship 
Children remain in worship with their 

parents this summer  
 

Wednesday Night      
Children’s Class K-4th  

Meet in the small nursery 

 

C H I L D R E N  

Pampered Chef Preschool Fundraiser 

For catalogs and order forms please see Dana 
Phelps (or stop by the preschool office). 

 All Pampered Chef products come with a 1 year war-

ranty (minimum…many are 3, 5, or lifetime!) It is im-
portant that everyone completely fill in the name and 
address portion of the order forms for our home office 
records.  We must have either an e-mail address or a 
phone number for each customer. 

 The school will receive up to 25% of the total sales. 

 The school will also receive an additional $3 for every 

cooking show or catalog show that is scheduled.   

 The deadline to turn everything in (orders and money) 

is Friday, September 19. 

 Forms of payment:  Visa, MasterCard, Discover, 

American Express, checks made payable to Christie 
McDaneld. 

If you have out-of-town family and friends, they can place 
orders directly online through the website. Here are the 
instructions: go to www.pamperedchef.biz/mcdaneld. In 
the top left hand corner, you will see a line that says, 
‘shows you are invited to or hosting with an arrow’.  Click 
on the arrow and then in the Organization box, type  
Farragut Church of Christ Preschool. That will bring up 
the fundraiser with Dana Phelps as the host/coordinator.  
You can then browse the new catalog and place your 
order online.  Your order can be shipped directly to your 
home if you desire or your orders will go to the preschool 
and then be delivered to you.  
Christie McDaneld—-Independent Kitchen Consultant   

865-406-5054—-pcmcdaneld@bellsouth.net  
www.PamperedChef.bix/mcdaneld 

  

Larry Varnum announced on Sunday that we would be 
participating in the Smiles for a Child Christmas Boxes 
campaign to go to children in Nicaragua.  
 

We are to use the clear, plastic shoe-size boxes with 
lids and fill them with school supplies, grooming items, 
clothes, toys and some hard candies.  Please note that 
we DO NOT NEED TO WRAP THE BOXES IN 
CHRISTMAS PAPER! They simply ask us place the 
items in the box, put a rubber band around it and attach 
the label that indicates boy or girl and the age range. 
Also include $5 per box for the shipping costs. Our goal 
for this mission project is 100 boxes. 

 

Our next Sunday Night Together is planned for Sun-
day, September 29th at the McFee Pavilion. This event is 
going to begin at 4 pm with dinner at 5:30. Please bring a 
dish to share and join us for an evening of fun and fellow-
ship. For more information please contact T.G. Horn-
 

Dear Farragut Preschool,  
Just wanted to take the time to write and thank you for 
contacting our office recently regarding the donation from 
your preschool program of materials and equipment.  As 
you know, many young children attend child care pro-
grams in the low income areas of Knox and the surround-
ing counties that we serve and do not have the monetary 
means to replace equipment/materials as needed. Over 
the last several years, Farragut Church of Christ Pre-
school has been more than generous by donating used 
toys, supplies and equipment.  These items breathe new 
life into our most needy programs and benefit the lives of 
the children they serve.  A simple thank you does not 
seem like enough but suffice it to say your continued gen-
erosity is so appreciated. In my best estimation – I would 
say that over the last few years - your donations have 
positively impacted and improved the lives of over 200 
children!  Isn’t it a comforting thought to know that you 
have helped make the lives of little children better? 
Sincerely, 
Patty Bowlin, Program Coordinator 
East Child Care Resource and Referral 
University of Tennessee, Knoxville 

All ladies are invited to a baby shower for Ashley 
Cooper on Sunday, September 22 from 3-4:30 at the 
home of Norma Timmerman. Matt & Ashley are expecting 
a boy and are registered at “Buy Buy Baby” on Morrell 
Rd. The proud grandparents are Lance & Sheila Cooper. 

GOOD NEWS!! 
We rejoice with the Phelps family, on Colby’s baptism last 
Sunday. If you would like to send Colby a card her ad-
dress is:  204 Woodland Trace Drive 
  Knoxville, TN. 37934 

Smile Boxes for Nicaragua 

Our Young at Heart Group will meet this Tuesday the 
24th for our monthly meeting  If you do not have the time 
to shop for these boxes call Lois Dial or Phyllis Nance 
and they will be happy to shop for you.  You will need to 
have the money to them by Sunday, September 22 so 
they can purchase the supplies and have it ready for our 
meeting on the 24th.   

http://www.pamperedchef.biz/mcdaneld
mailto:pcmcdaneld@bellsouth.net

